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Welcome back after your Easter break. It is
lovely to have lighter nights and blue sky!

I appreciate that the cost of living continues
to be a challenge. A reminder that all
learners have access to a T O T UM card .
Please see the attached powerpoint with
this newsletter. It really does make a
difference.

http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f68307837653971326b33


All learners also have access to the f o o d
pantries that Let's All Eat runs weekly. These
are:

St John's Church Sutton in Ashfield -
Monday 1-3pm

ATTFE College King Street - Tuesday

Huthwaite Methodist Church - Wednesday
1-3pm

Lifespring Church - Thursday 1-3pm

Fo o d pantries are designed to  f o cus
upo n reducing f o o d waste and prevent
superm arket surplus go ing in to

landf ill. Therefore please do not be shy about using them.

ATTFE College recently undertook a two-day deep dive safeguarding audit which was
carried out by the Trust. I am pleased to share with you that the outcome from this audit is
incredibly strong. This is thanks to all of the hard work and care that goes in to
safeguarding on a day-to-day basis by the team.

CCTV is now up and running in the ATTIC and construction at Sutton to support ATTFE
College safeguarding further. CCTV will soon be installed in Open Learning (throughout)
and in the White House as Ollerton again to support safeguarding.

Your attendance is really important to us. If you cannot make class, please let your tutor /
the College know. Your tutor will then work with you to support you catching up with the
learning that you have missed.

ATTFE College are organising two 'King's Coronation' events at the start of May 2023 in the
communities that we serve. These events are designed to engage local Primary school
children in Life in Modern Britain and enable ATTFE College learners to enjoy work experience
and volunteer opportunities whilst supporting them.

Take care and enjoy your weekend when it lands.

Simon Martin

Safeguarding Update

Hello Everyone

I would like to thank all students for their contribution to
our ATT Trust Safeguarding Audit which took place 27th
and 28th March in the last week of term before Easter.
The team conducting the audit were enormously
impressed with all students who they spoke to - which
was many of you over the 2 days - and they concluded that at ATTFE, Safeguarding is
effective and that we have a Secure safeguarding culture. That is in no small measure
due to the positive contributions that you made.

For information please find below a link to a Government Emergency Alert exercise
scheduled for 23 April (Sunday) at 3.00 that may come through to your device like
your mobile or tablet, if you have a compatible device - the link has fuller information.

https://attfe.org.uk/learner-life/learner-safeguarding-information/
https://attfe.org.uk/learner-life/learner-safeguarding-information/


Government emergency alert scheduled for 23rd April
This is just for information as the exercise will be a test only but it will obviously be
helpful to be familiar with the Government Alert process, should it ever need to be for
real.

Many thanks

Simon Martin
DSL

Katie Barrett

Head of Learner Experience

Hi

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and are feeling
refreshed as we start the new Summer term. Our monthly
theme for April is ' Lo ve o ur Planet'  so we will be
discussing and looking at ways that we can all create a
more sustainable lifestyle. Linking in with ' Reduce, Reuse
and Recycle' , we are planning on holding a table top sale in our Community Hub in the
Idlewells shopping centre later this month. If anyone has any unwanted books, toys or
unwanted items that can be sold please pass to your tutor. Further details will be shared. 

We always love to hear your feedback of your learning experience at ATTFE College so we
can ensure it is a positive and fulfilling experience. Below is some feedback we have
recently received.

' I have learnt m o re here in a m o nth than 5 years at scho o l'

' I' ve enjo yed attending m y co urse - Sm all gro up, happy enviro nm ent, plenty o f
suppo rt'

' I enjo yed AT T FE because it  was f un to  learn'

Have a lovely weekend.

https://email.ineqe.com/e3t/Ctc/ZR+113/ctxlW04/VWJv6z80Bjy2W4BKkhZ1WcqvpVrHz2f4YDWBLN97h0GG3q3npV1-WJV7CgDdVW5Ggqrk7D0k0jW1s-23m5WkWf6N84pYyznknwXW71g_qr6MshhbW8VRB1V4Qz4-pN5Kj0vL2zTPFW4syXwm1dKnXTW84Vkn66ylDq-W4TrK0K4_vRSlW8mtmtf2-WVfPW21Dvgr97mNSKW4_4K8c1fHVJ1W7QbXqf3wY043W3Wn1LF3ZxXn8N1Lw2Y6c0ZFLVwX0YL1T6hQLW5_n4Tr7t4mZjW6XKn__5J22n1VXsmYn7dRB6RW4LHjpB6g87zxW4RzPmJ6WYfxlVwBmY114YlfQ35HV1


Heather Bowerman

Careers, Education, Inf ormation, Advice &
Guidance Adviser (CEIAG) Corporate Learning
Manager

Welcome back,



I hope that you have had a lovely Easter break.

Included in your newsletter are the vacancy bulletins for
Ashfield and Ollerton. They have been sourced from the Indeed
website.

If you would like any help in completing the application, please
do let me know and if you are successful again we would like
to know and celebrate your achievement
[h.bowerman@attfe.org.uk].

Ollerton Bulletin - March 2023 - 2.docx
Ashfield Bulletin - April 2023.docx

Mo ck Interview Week
It seems like weeks ago that this took place, but the impact that it has had will be felt for
quite a while.

Thank you to all the learners who attended and shared their hopes and aspirations; our
interviewers were highly impressed with the detail at which you expressed your thoughts
and the way in which you communicated your ideas so well done.

Personally, I have never felt so proud for you all! You showed the greatest of respect and
politeness towards me and our guests, you are a credit to yourselves, your families and
ATTFE college.

Well done all.

Thank you

ATTFE College Community Hub - inside Idlewells Shopping Centre

mailto:[h.bowerman@attfe.org.uk].
https://attfe-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/h_bowerman_attfe_org_uk/EaknrNHqlZxOs4hW18HMIRgB5ems_hoWpR_nsNm3UOSzDQ
https://attfe-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/h_bowerman_attfe_org_uk/Ee-3BdJZT9NCmOo51jqPglYBKePauNlER22us4qV0FcSgw


Sutto n Co m m unity Academ y
High Pavement, Sutton-in-Ashfield,
Nottinghamshire,
NG17 1BW 

D ukeries Academ y
Whinney Lane, New Ollerton, Newark,
NG22 9TD

Retf o rd Co llege o f  Vehicle T echno lo gy
16 Beacon Court, New Ollerton, Newark, NG22
9QL

01623 441310
college.info@attfe.org.uk

Unsubscribe

Wellbeing

How satisfied are you with the information
provided in our learner newsletter?

If you have any further feedback, please email marketing@attfe.org.uk.

Very Unsatisfied Unsatisfied Neutral Satisfied Very Satisfied

AT T FE College

tel:01623 441310
mailto:college.info@attfe.org.uk
http://app.mailerlite.com/subscription/test_unsubscribe/57820825/2754820
https://attfe.org.uk/learner-life/wellbeing/
mailto:marketing@attfe.org.uk.


Po rtland Co llege
Nottingham Road, Mansfield,
NG18 4TJ

[Po rtland Pathways] Outram Street,
Sutton-in-Ashfield

United Kingdom

Thank You!

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYod6dILyB4tYvBoEhjZiyA
https://www.linkedin.com/in/attfe-college-7937781b2/
http://www.attfe.org.uk/
https://www.mailerlite.com/

